Willmott Dixon Construction Newsletter

A New Primary School for Glyn-coch





Dear Neighbour,

September 2025

Welcome to your third construction update from the team at Willmott Dixon Construction!

Over the past few weeks, works have continued with the first concrete pour completed – a third of the building footprint poured. Externally, we have continued installing drainage around the perimeter of the building.

Shortly, we will be commencing with our second concrete pour to the Hall of the school. Towards the middle of the month (16th September), the third and final concrete pour to the slab of the building will happen. This final pour will require the site to operate during the night, so we apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused. Acoustic barriers will be installed around the area to suppress noise from the associated works.

On the next page, we have included some progress photos captured by a drone showing the "Before" and "After" of the recent concrete pour. Keep an eye out in the future for further drone shots!

We have also got 2 QR codes displayed on the right. The first one, on the left – is our Willmott Dixon website. The second, on the right – is a link to the Fern Criw YouTube channel.

Many Thanks, Willmott Dixon Site Team



john.coalter@willmottdixon.co.uk



Assistant Building Manager
Antony Rees
Antony.Rees@willmottdixon.co.uk



Emergency Out of Hours 0845 7335533 / 07976136349



Cymunedau Dysgu Cynaliadwy
Sustainable Communities for Learning





Willmott Dixon Construction website



Fern Criw YouTube Channel



We Value Your Feedback

For any complaints or compliments please contact the above personnel or our Willmott Dixon Cardiff Office:

Global Reach (Wing A) Celtic Gateway Dunleavy Drive, Cardiff, CF11 0SN

T: 029 2022 1002 F: 029 2038 8206

Willmott Dixon Construction Newsletter

A New Primary School for Glyn-coch



Before the concrete pour...



After the concrete pour...

